



15th April 2024

Dear Parents/Carers

I am writing to advise you that there will be a Catholic Schools Inspection at Bellerive on Wednesday 17th and Thursday 18th April. The inspection will look at the Catholic Life and Mission of the school.

As part of the inspection, parents are asked to complete a questionnaire, which can be accessed by clicking the link below:

PARENT

The questionnaire is open for completion from 14.00hrs on 15/04/2024 until 20.00hrs on 17/04/2024.

Following the inspection, parents/carers will be advised of the outcome.

une fel

Many thanks

Sr Brenda Wallace Chair of Governors